LEGAL NOTICE - TOWN OF HARWICH

At a meeting of the Board of Health held on December 16, 1987, the following
policy was established:

“Any parcel which requires compliance with the Wetlands Protection Act
and/or Town of Harwich Wetlands Protection Bylaw must obtain Conservation
Commission approval before a hearing of the Board of Health.
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